
From: All India Council for Technical Education<admin@aicte-india.org> 
Date: Wed, Aug 31, 2022 at 5:14 PM 
Subject: Invitation : International Day of Peace on September 21st -Regarding 
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
Greetings from All India Council for Technical Education ! 
 
We are happy to inform you that September 21 was first designated as International Day of Peace by 
the UN in 1981, and since 2002 it has been honored worldwide as a day of peace, non-violence, and 
ceasefire. Since 2005, the Heartfulness organizations have been bringing awareness of this landmark 
day through our partnership with UNDP, holding events and campaigns around the globe, bringing 
programs to schools, and partnering with other peace ambassadors and organizations. 
 
This year, the heartfulness organisation took it to the next level of engagement, launching a new 
Heartfulness initiative on September 21, known as Peacefulness. Peacefulness is a platform for unity 
and togetherness, promoting peace, transformation, and optimism in action. The vision is to enable 
everyone to enjoy and experience peace, share it with others. 
 
Kamlesh D. Patel, also known as Daaji, the spiritual guide of Heartfulness has appealed to all 
institutions to participate in the programme. 
 
Therefore, you all are invited for a 90 min program starting at 10:00 am IST on September 21st from 
your homes or college campuses and would be available throughout the day. All participating colleges 
and universities could be requested to join this program as their contribution towards the Global 
Peace movement of Heartfulness and AICTE jointly any time of that day by registering the college 
details at http://heartfulness.org/peace .  
 
We hope you will join to promote and sustain peace. Feel free to contact at Daaji@heartfulness.org 
or sister Nivedita about this further. 
 
In view of the above, Hon'ble Chariman AICTE, Prof. Anil D. Sahasrabudhe, requests your Institution(s) 
to kindly disseminate this information among all the faculty members, Students, staff & others so they 
can take the benefits from this program. 
 
Best regards, 
Chairman, 
All India Council for Technical Education, 
Nelson Mandela Marg, Vasant Kunj, New Delhi-110070 
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